
THE WHITE HOUSE

W A S H I N G T O N

Iune 23,2003

Dear Ms. Sassower,

Thank you for your letter expressing your views regarding the nomination of Judge
P.iehnl'l C. Wesley trr t]'ie []nircrl Safes Cnrrrt nf Anneels tor the Secon.-j C'ircuit. As vou
may know, Judge wesley was confirmed by the senate on June i l, 2003.

Associate Cc'unsel to the President

Ms. Elaine Sassower, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountabilitv. Tnc,
Post Office Box 69, fiedncy Station
White Plains. New York 10605

Siryerely,
t \

l \  I  f v\rf"\'r ILP,Y{z-J
Jenhrfer R. Newstead


